
 

 

Snow pack level down  

Wed, 2010-02-03 12:12. 

Local News 

Snow fall shortages across the region could make for another dry summer in the Central Okanagan. 

Last year the South East Irrigation District received only 67 percent of what their normal reserves are, and 

its looking like it could be the same story this year. 

Anna Warwick Sears with the Okanagan Basin Water Board says its time to rethink water usage. 

"Only 7% of the water we use is used indoors for domestic use, but people in their yards and 

neighbourhoods are using 24% of the water." 

Right now, snow packs that feed the South East Irrigation District are at 80 percent of what is normal for 

this time of year. 
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